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To all practices Surrey & Sussex LMCs

24" June 2020

Dear Colleagues
Green Practices

| am writing to highlight to practices the recent GPC Report supporting ‘Green’ practices and
describing ways in which colleagues might support sustainable and environmentally friendly General
Practice.

There is also a link to ‘Green Impact for Health’ https://www.greenimpact.org.uk/giforhealth which
provides a toolkit to assist GP practices reduce their environmental impact, and support efforts to
combat climate change, which is recognised as a threat to the health of people across the planet.

One of the few positive impacts of the Covid19 pandemic has been an increase in environmentally
sustainable working practices; so hopefully this guidance is a timely opportunity for colleagues to
consider other ways to produce environmentally friendly practices and | hope all practice teams will
find it helpful.

With best wishes
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